
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: July 30, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Parish Staff 
 
From: Cathy Marbury, Associate Director, Office of Formation & 

Discipleship 

Re:  Atlanta Catechist Conference Newsletter – July  
 

Please take a moment to review our new, monthly Atlanta Catechist Conference 
(ACC) newsletter. Stay informed of speakers, session schedule, registration 
links, and information relevant to the ACC.  
 
Some of the featured articles in this issue include:  

 
• Registration update 
• Workshop guide 
• Follow us on social media 

 
Click on link below for the complete newsletter: 
https://conta.cc/2LvLBrT  
 
Sign up to receive the ACC Newsletter here: 
http://tiny.cc/ACCnewsletter  

https://conta.cc/2LvLBrT
http://tiny.cc/ACCnewsletter

